
Dollar Bay-Tamarack City Area School is in the process of registering kinder-

garten-aged children for the 2019-2020 school year.  Children who will be five 

years of age by September 1, 2019, are eligible to enter kindergarten.  Please 

call 482-5800, extension 2110 to pre-register your child. 

We will be having Kindergarten Experience Day on Friday, May 3. Your child 

will have the opportunity to spend a half hour with the current class to expe-

rience the classroom atmosphere. When you register your child, you may also 

schedule a time slot for your child to enjoy this experience. 

More information will be mailed to you prior to May 3, providing you have 

called the school to sign your child up, informing you of what items you will 

need to bring to complete the registration process. 

Welcome Class of 2032! 


